
Centre for Distance Education, 

SNDT Women’s University, 

Mumbai-49 

 
Notice About Issue of Hall Tickets 

 

All the Student of Centre for Distance Education are hereby informed that , the date of issue of hall 

tickets for the examination of B.A, B.Com-I and II was 25th April, 2013 however the date is changed; now 

you will receive the same on 29th and 30th April, 2013 at your respective examination centres. 

Please take note of it 

 

Thanking you 

 

 

 

Prof. G.Y.Shitole 

I/c Professor-cum-Director 

23/04/2013 


